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Noticed Meeting with Council President Bowman and Council Member Boyer
 Regarding Jacksonville Waterways Commission Resolution
Tuesday, October 23, 2018, 4:30 p.m.
City Hall – Conference Room B
Attendance: Council President Aaron Bowman, Council Member Lori Boyer, Council Member Al Ferraro, Susan Grandin, Bill Joyce, John Pappas, Carol Brock

Additional attendees listed on the attendance sign-in sheet. 
Meeting Convened: 4:30 p.m. 
Council President Bowman called the meeting to order. Self-introductions followed. He stated the purpose of the meeting is to learn more about the proposed Jacksonville Waterways Commission’s (JWC) resolution supporting the creation of a City Council special committee addressing drainage and flooding issues. 
Council Member Boyer said one goal of the Jacksonville Waterways Commission is to determine what can be done to prevent new development from causing flooding and drainage issues. Due to the nature and complexity of flooding and drainage issues, the JWC feels these issues need to be handled by a task force or special committee rather than during a regular JWC meeting. Council Member Ferraro concurred with her, stating his district is facing these same issues. 

Council President Bowman shared that he believes there are three challenges causing flooding and drainage issues: increasing development and population, natural disasters, and rising sea levels. John Pappas explained that all new development must not send more water downstream and must not block any water coming into the development. If this is not addressed during the design and construction then the flooding and drainage issues become extremely difficult to repair or reverse. 

Council President Bowman suggested that another noticed meeting be held in a couple weeks to discuss the best way to address this issue, such as a task force, special committee, involvement of Administration, or other ways. All agreed to consider this and attend a follow-up meeting. 

In closing, Council President Bowman thanked each person for attending.

Meeting Adjourned: 4:50 p.m.
Minutes prepared by Carol Brock, Secretary to Council President. The following items were submitted for public record and can be accessed by contacting the Legislative Services Division: meeting agenda, minutes, attendance sheets, handout. 
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